ROBERT E. SKELLY, M.L.A ¥ % LEGISLATIVE OFFICE: .
4957 ARGYLE STREET PARLIAMENT BLUILDINGS

PORT ALBERNI, B.C. V8Y 1V6 VICTORIA, B.C. VBV 1X4
TELEPHONE: 7242831 T TELEPHONE: 387.6003

June 15, 1979

Mr. Valentine Deale

Chairman

Atomic Safety & Licensing Board
1001 Comnecticut Avenue N.W.
wasnington, D.C.

C.S.A. 20036

Dear Mr. Deale:

1 a» writing to reguest permissicn tO appear pefore the Atamic
Safety and Licensing Board when it hears submissions next = th
in Seattle regarding the licensing application for the proposed
Sedro Wooley nuclear plant construction.

rgel® and other Memmers of the Legislative Assembly would like R
e~ maxe a limited appearance and statement at the hearing. R

——

51ease advise me at the earliest possible date if tais Is sossible, o
ané on what date our appearance will be scheduled.

Yours sincerely,
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Member of
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